
 

 

 

 
Avista Corp. 

1411 East Mission   P.O. Box 3727 
Spokane, Washington  99220-0500 
Telephone 509-489-0500 
Toll Free   800-727-9170 
 

    

VIA – Electronic Mail 

 

March 30, 2020 

 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

Mark L. Johnson 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, WA  98503 

 

RE:  Avista Corporation – Docket Nos. UE-190334 / UG-190335 / UE-190222 – Supplemental 

Compliance Filing 

 

Based on discussions with Commission Staff, attached for filing with the Commission is an electronic 

copy of the Company’s supplemental revisions to the following tariff sheets in compliance with the 

Commission’s Order No. 09 in the above referenced dockets.   

 

    Substitute Original Sheet 194 
 

In tariff Sheet 194 the Company inadvertently referred to the rates as an “increase” to customers when the 

tariff should have stated “decrease”.  That inaccuracy has been corrected in this supplemental filing. 

 

In addition, the Company is re-submitting Attachments 3 & 4, decoupling baseline revenue per 

customer, to correct the footers on the documents that were referencing the incorrect attachments.  

There are no number changes or tariff changes associated with the revised attachments. 

 

Please direct any questions related to decoupling (Attachments 3 & 4) to Tara Knox at 509.495.4325 

and all other tariff questions (Attachments 1 & 2) to Joe Miller at 509.495.4546. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

/s/ Patrick Ehrbar 

 

Patrick Ehrbar 

Director of Regulatory Affairs 
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